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18/05/2019  16:02:592019/2293/P OBJ Audrey Mandela I would like to object to this planning application. The application seems to consider the impact of views on the 

street side of the building but not the back of the building. This is misleading. Number 8 already towers over 

the houses to the rear and sides of the building. Adding a roof terrace would only make that situation worse. 

Our garden is currently over-looked by the building, but at the moment there is just one terrace to the rear. A 

roof deck would greatly reduce our privacy, with the potential for a much larger number of people to look down 

into our garden and into our house. The roof deck would have a sight line directly into our bedrooms. This 

would be a tremendously intrusive addition to what is already an unattractive building that is not in keeping 

with the buildings around it.
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